


Chairs Reports:
Biology:

Dr. Cash reported that the on-campus interviews for the population genetics
faculty position would be done by next week.

Graduate student Kyle Hurley has been invited to be part of a symposium in
China.

Chemistry:




Computer Science:
Dr. Hu reported that a fund request has been submitted to Google.

Graduate student Mitchell presented his Master’s thesis on Febuary 22~

Math:



